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Fraternal greetings 

Now that our organization has become older and generational, with some memories having 
become faint and even forgotten, it seems more apparent that we might be losing parts of our 
past.  As more and more memories are lost, we lose more and more of who “we” are and most 
importantly where “we” are going.  Our Founding Fathers set the foundation of who we are, and 
being Loyal To Our Duty, we must not let this be forgotten!   

With all that being said, we would like to explore a path to remember and show future 
generations where we are going, through documenting our past.  We believe this has been 
brought up in the past and this idea is not a new one, but at this time we feel it is time to make 
future advances to preserve our precious past endeavors.   

We would like to explore a new committee position within our Club called the RKMC Historian. 
What does this consist of you might ask, well that is still to be written.  But our guess would be 
gathering pictures from the present and the past.  Recording the growth of the Organization 
through old documentation.  Charlie Clarkson’s book “History of the Red Knights” would be a 
good place to start this journey.    

We are seeking members who would like to help preserve our past and grow the position for the 
future to establish this position through the eyes of our members but driven through the thoughts 
of older members and Founding Fathers.    

Please send an email to the International Secretary (secretary@redknightsmc.com) before 
8/13/2024 if you would like to be a part of the adventure.   

 

 

On behalf of the International Board of Directors, 

 

R. Spike Ostiguy 
International President  
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